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Parent Information for Remote Learning- Issue 2 
 

Waynesville Middle School 
  

Scrolling through social media like everyone else this week, I 

came across this thought and wanted to share: 

 

 'I know this. When this ends- AND IT WILL-every game will 

sell out, every restaurant will have a 2-hour wait, every kid will 

be glad to be in school, everyone will love their job, the stock 

market will skyrocket, every other house will get TP'd, and we'll 

all embrace and shake hands. That's gonna be a pretty good day. 

Hang in there, World.' 

 

It will be a pretty good day, and I’m so proud of our students, 

staff, and parents for continuing on with education in these 

times of struggle.  

Sincerely, 

Karyn Phillips, Waynesville Middle School Principal 

 

 

 

Transition from Traditional School to Remote 

Learning: 

If you or your student have any difficulties getting to the appropriate 

websites, or any problems with the Chromebook itself, please contact 

our tech department at tech@wayne-local.com, and they will be 

happy to assist. 

 

 

Communication with 

Waynesville Middle 

School Office: 

We would like to share ways that 

are best to continue 

communication during remote 

learning sessions. 

Karyn Phillips- Principal 

*Email- kphillips@wayne-

local.com 

*Schedule a virtual conference 

online through Zoom. Please 

email me to set up a time and 

date. 

*Call by phone (513) 897-4706 

and leave a voicemail. 

Janine Brown-Secretary 

*Email-jbrown@wayne-local.com 

Call by phone (513) 897-4706 and 

leave a voicemail. 
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Looking for some other ideas to keep you 

busy? Check out this website: 

 

https://wideopenschool.org/          

 
 

It gives some great resources for teaching from 

home! 

Online learning began Monday, March 30th 

for all students 

This week got off to a great start with our switch to online learning! We had a few mishaps and 

mistakes, but our students (and teachers!) seem to be adjusting well.  

 

Some reminders for you:  

 

Google Classroom will be the home base for your student’s learning. Each subject area will have its own 

“classroom” that will provide access to assignments, resources, and links. At least once per day, they 

should login to Google Classroom and work on academics. Each teacher has included information about 

more specific expectations for their class. While your child might have general assignment questions for 

you, they are all familiar with Google Classroom and can navigate it easily. Additionally, they should be 

expected to login each day and work to complete these assignments with little guidance from you. 
 

Third Quarter Report Cards 

Now Available on 

ProgressBook 

To access your child’s latest report 

card on ProgressBook: 

1. Log into your ProgressBook account 

2. On the left side, click on Report 

Card 

3. On right side across the top, click 

on View Paper Report Card 

This will show your student’s latest 

report card. You can then print it if 

you wish. For those of you without 

ProgressBook access, let us know if 

you would like a mailed paper copy. 

Thanks! 

 

 

Sixth grade teachers would like to welcome parents of sixth graders to join us on 
Wednesdays if they have any questions. You will be able to speak with all of us and we will 
answer/ discuss any questions you might have. All you need to do is email one of the sixth-
grade teachers and set up a time from 10:00-12:00. We will put you in the schedule and you 
will be able to join our call, at your scheduled time, from the link found in your child's 
Science Google Classroom. We ask that you email us in advance, so we aren't meeting with 
multiple parents at one time.  
 
Thanks! 
Sixth Grade Team 

 

https://wideopenschool.org/
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We have had some good ideas for keeping busy while at home!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"Welcome to Project Mental Health and YOU! WE would like to support 

students and parents during this Covid19 challenge. It is a challenge for 

all of us. This classroom will be a go-to for a variety of resources that can 

educate you on how to best tend to our own mental well-being, will provide 

encouragement, and provide mindfulness activities calm your anxiety.  The 

code to enter the classroom is 3ldjij7. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Joefreda, Counselor for HS and MS students 

Charnelle Bees, Counselor for Elementary students 

Josie Muterspaw, Mental Health Consultant for WLS" 

Looking forward talking soon! 

 

 

The spring musical 

has been postponed 

until the fall due to 

the pandemic. All 

students involved in 

the Spring musical 

are invited back for 

the production in 

the fall. 
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Student Shout Out!  - These Students went the Extra Mile this week! 

 

  Vanessa Almeter has been a Waynesville Champ this week!  

She’s checking her work early, has put herself on a schedule,  

asks questions daily and joins my Zoom calls daily!  

So proud of her hard work. 😊 - Mrs. Giles 

 

I would like to give a student shout out to 
Gavin Trammell. He has worked really hard this 
week despite the new way of learning. He has 
consistently contacted me during video office hours 
to ask questions and work on his assignments. - 
Mr. Stone 

 

    
Raven Pendergraff, Eva Malcolm, Izzy Sopczak and Bryson 

McNamara - These girls not only have all of their work in for me 

early but took time out of their day just to visit with me yesterday 

during my hang out time online.                       – Mrs. Raab 

     

        

        

        

        

        

      

          

Matthew Begley –  

A shout out to him for asking questions 
and sending 2 great flip grid videos! – Mrs. Baker 
 

 
 

We know many, many more of our students did a phenomenal job this week! 
There is just not room to mention all of you! Well done to you all! 


